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Mail-in Voting in Oregon is wonderful and must stay in place.  If the U.S. is not going 

to make a national holiday for voting days, allowing everyone to vote by mail is 

critical.  For people who work different hours, travel, are house-bound, or unable to 

get to a polling place in general, mail-in voting is essential to allow them to vote.  

Voting is a Constitutional right for every citizen.  Doing anything to get in the way of 

that goes against the right to vote.  Oregon has done a very good job of registering 

people to vote and voter fraud is very, very low.  I implore you to keep Mail-in Voting 

in Oregon.  And, I actually think it should be mandatory in all states. 
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